
                            Spartan Chemical Company, Inc. 
    

We make clean simple  
 

Headquarters                           Phone: 419-531-5551 

1110 Spartan Drive, Maumee, OH 43537                               Fax: 419-536-8423 

Toll Free: 1-800-537-8990                               Manufacturing Fax: 419-724-7550 

www.spartanchemical.com                        Order Fax: 419-897-9862 

 
 

Letter of Continuing Guaranty: 

Straight Seal 

Straight Seal is the type of product described in the USDA's Guidlines for Authorization of Compounds to 
be  used  in  Meat  and  Poultry  Plants  (AH-562),  Section  2.3  -  "Compounds  Used  in  Offices  and  Other 
Similar Non-Processing Areas" ... "Compounds such as ... floor finishes and waxes, wax strippers, rug or 
upholstery shampoos or cleaners...Require no evaluation or authorization by USDA prior to use in such 
areas. They may not be used in any processing area of a federally inspected plant". 

 
Rebecca Kaufold 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 
Issued: 
 
This is a letter of continuing guaranty which is valid until the edition is replaced or revoked by Spartan 
Chemical.  The status of this letter of guaranty may be verified by contacting Spartan Chemical Company 
Customer Service at 800-537-8990.  

 

Spartan Chemical Company, Inc., as the manufacturer of Straight Seal, guarantees that this product is 
safe and effective for use in food processing plants, including USDA inspected facilities, when used as 
directed on the product labeling and as directed below.  When used in this manner this product will not 
adulterate food product or create unsanitary conditions. 
 
Do not use this product in food processing areas of a federally inspected plant.

 

 

  

Carefully read and follow all statements on the labeling and Safety Data Sheet while using this product.  

Food processing facilities must validate their processes and procedures to ensure compliance with 
applicable regulations.

SPARTAN  CHEMICAL  COMPANY,  INC.
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Straight Seal must not be used to mask odors resulting from unsanitary conditions.  It must be used in a 
manner which prevents penetration of any characteristic odor or fragrance into edible product areas.  

http://www.spartanchemical.com/

	Today: June 20, 2024


